
I STRONGLY OPPOSE
Redistribution of wealth. HB 2819A proposes to give free money to undocumented residents that have no earned income that don't 
qualify for a Social Security number like farmworkers or unemployed illegals. It even extends to non-residents that have earned 
income in Oregon. Giving out free money without a specific need for the request is fiscally not responsible.


